Lord, You send out Your Spirit to touch the hearts of all people, so  that they may believe in You and in Jesus whom You sent.
Look kindly on all candidates for Confirmation as they listen to Your voice. 

Open their hearts to Your Spirit and bring to fulfillment the good work that You have begun in them.
As we prepare these children for Confirmation, make each of us an instrument of Your love. Teach us to appreciate what is holy in others, and to be patient with what we do not understand.
Deepen our faith in the Gospel and help us to pass it on by our
example. We pray that You will continue to guide us and sustain us.
Through Christ our Lord, Amen. 
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The Bulletin is given to the Glory of God

and in Loving Memory of:

Calvin Durnford

Godfather of Luke Clancy 

****

Dear Friends,

This morning we join together with our thirteen confirmation candidates and their families as they take this important step in their Christian journey.   This morning we also celebrate with Michelle Kavanagh who will be received into the Anglican Communion.  I ask you to continue to keep them in your prayers.  This morning I bring greetings on behalf of Bishop Geoff, who unfortunately  cannot be with us this morning but sends his prayers and blessings to our candidates and this congregation.  It is a pleasure to have Bishop Pitman with us for the Sacrament of Confirmation.

Every Blessing,

Reverend Jolene

Sunday Duties for Sunday, June 10th   
Please check your schedules to ensure accuracy.

	Sidespersons
	Sound
	Counting
	Readers

	Team 3

Cliff F.


	Philip G.


	Ron S.
	Team 11

Ros S.


Cliff and Audrey (Chaytor) Petten 

will celebrate their 65th Wedding Anniversary on June 5th.  Together they have found a friendship, raised a family, supported their community, and built a beautiful marriage. Please join together with them on June 5th to congratulate them on their 65th Wedding Anniversary


Confirmation PWRDF Project

This year our confirmation class sponsored PWRDF by collecting donations towards special delivery kits.  These kits help reduce the transmission of bacteria and disease during childbirth in Burundi by ensuring every baby is born with a fresh, unused delivery kit.  Each clean delivery kit includes a bar of soap, plastic draw sheet, scalpel, umbilical cord tape, cotton cloth, latex gloves, tablet bag for medication and instruction sheets for danger signs in mom and baby.  With the monies collected for this project we were able to purchase 13 special delivery kits which means we will help 520 infants!


Memorial Hymn Sing

A reminder that our Memorial Hymn Sing will take place next Sunday morning, June 10th at 10:30 a.m.  Please have your requests into the parish office no later than Wednesday, June 6th.

Sunday, June 24th 
We invite to join us for a special family worship at 10:30 a.m. on June 24th.  We will be telling the Godly Play Story “The Good Shepherd and the World Communion” in church.  We will gather for BBQ hotdogs and hamburgers following the service we are inviting to bring out your wheels (cars, trucks, bicycles, tricycles, motorcycles, strollers etc.) for a special blessing before we enjoy the summer months and pray for safe travels and fun.

Evening Prayer Services – Old Church

Beginning Sunday, July 8th we will hold evening prayer services in the Old Historic Church at 7:00 p.m.

Howard C. Brown Concert Series 

Beginning Sunday, July 8th and running for six Sundays from 2:30 – 4:00 p.m. at the Old Historic Church.  Cost will be $15.00 and can be purchase the day of the show (cash only) or in advance by calling 726-0000.

